
This week group 2 will be
swimming:

Lanika, Narith, Stanley, Sokunthea,
Sovannreach, Kim You, Na Na,

Sivkim
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Year 2B with Ms Lucy

Friday  6.10.23

MATHS

LITERACY

In maths this week, we have been learning all
about time.First we revised the months of the
year and practised using a calendar. We then
learned about units of time. We had great fun
estimating and timing different activities such as
running a lap of the pitch, singing the alphabet
or counting to 100.

This week we have been reading the story of
'"The Ugly Duckling''. We read the story
together and then answered questions to
demonstrate our understanding. We were able
to sequence the story in the correct order, and
had fun acting out the story using stick
puppets that we made. All of the puppet shows
were very entertaining!

       Notice

Swimming

SCIENCE
This week we have been discussing what
humans need to keep healthy. We learned
about the the different food groups, and what
a balanced and healthy meal looks like. We
designed our own healthy meals, which look
super delicious!

Dear Parents,

On Thursday 12th of October,
school will finish at 3pm. I'd like
to take this opportunity to wish

everyone a happy holiday!

Best wishes,

Ms. Lucy



Literacy

Year 2B are are very excited to
welcome  Panhareach  to our class.

Welcome to the ISSR family!
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